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PROJECT MAYFLOWER
 "MISS VICTORIA"

Work has progress slowly over the years - we got Miss Victoria running and stopping back
in 2011 and trailered her to our British Car Gathering. We also drove her around the
show field for fun. We also trailered her to the show field in 2012 and drove her around
the field for fun. This year, 2013, we are going to drive her to the show field - for fun. Our
goal to have her ready will be to:

rebuild the front suspension
repair the floor boards and install carpet and seats
install the gauge panel with working gauges

and drive her to the 2013 British Car Gathering. Watch for more progress pictures as the
Manly Men of Blount British Cars work to get Miss Victoria going. Next progress report
we will talk about the miscellaneous upgrades we have made.
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